
The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with Ebsary 
Foundation Co. to replace 320 linear feet of City-owned 
seawalls along the northern end of Hendricks Isle. 
Construction is expected to begin on Monday, July 11 
and includes:

•	 constructing two new seawalls with new sheet pile and 
a new concrete cap

•	 installing new stormwater infrastructure
•	 restoring pavement and landscaping

The improvements made as part of this project will help 
reduce tidal flooding along Hendricks Isle and make us 
better prepared for future king tide events and sea level 
rise. Crews are expected to be on site Monday through 
Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Overall completion is 
expected in fall 2022.

Traffic Impacts:
Intermittent lane closures are expected along Hendricks 
Isle during work hours. Please follow posted signs and 
drive with caution in the area.

Vibration Monitoring:
Sheet pile installation operations are expected within 
the first month of construction. Vibration monitoring will 
be provided by the contractor and the City’s inspector 
to prevent damage to adjacent properties. Monitoring 
equipment may need to be installed on private property 
(with owner’s permission).

Public Meeting & Project Updates:
Neighbors are invited to participate in a public meeting 
to meet the project team and discuss any questions or 
concerns:

Thursday, May 26 | 5 - 6 p.m.
Join on Zoom at ftlcity.info/hendricksisle526
Dial-In at 1-646-828-7666 
Meeting ID: 161 806 8759

Once construction begins, updates will be posted 
regularly at ftlcity.info/hendricksislesrp. We apologize in 
advance for any inconvenience and thank our neighbors 
for their continued patience as we work to replace these 
City-owned seawalls as quickly as possible.

For more information or questions, contact:
Francisco Ríos, P.E., Project Manager II
954-828-5807 or frios@fortlauderdale.gov

City of Fort Lauderdale  
24-Hour Neighbor Service Center
954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov  
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If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or 
email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.
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